
    
 
There are currently no closures planned for the week of November 8.  

Construction activity is subject to change. Follow us @RailroadCanyon for the latest updates.   

 

Next week, crews will be disassembling and lowering support structures along the newly 
completed northbound I-15 bridge. This work will require a nighttime full closure of Railroad 
Canyon Rd., including the northbound I-15 on-ramp.  Closure information will be posted; 
please watch for details. 

Please plan ahead, follow posted detours, and allow for extra travel time.       

 

Project Progress 
 

Falsework is a temporary structure used to support a permanent structure until it becomes 
self-supporting, usually consisting of steel or wooden beams and posts. 

 

Plan Ahead 



 

 
  

 

 

Project Background 
 

 

The Riverside County Transportation Commission (RCTC), in partnership with Caltrans 
and the City of Lake Elsinore, is upgrading the Interstate 15 Railroad Canyon 
Interchange in Lake Elsinore. RCTC is the lead agency for this project. 

The project will improve safety and capacity by adding lanes, modifying ramps, and 
building sidewalks and bike lanes along Railroad Canyon Road. These improvements will 
help residents and other travelers move through this area and reach businesses and 
other “Dream Extreme” attractions in Lake Elsinore. 
 
Please expect periodic closures to lanes and ramps, slow down, allow extra travel time, 
watch for construction crews and equipment, be alert to changing conditions, follow 
detours, and stay informed by checking construction updates, social media, and mapping 
apps.  

     

 

tay Connected 
 

  

 

   

  

 

   

  

  

 

Para recibir esta información en español, envíe nuestro equipo un correo electrónico.  
 

 
Riverside County Transportation Commission 4080 Lemon St., 3rd Floor Riverside, CA 92501 
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